
Order of Worship 
 
 

Worship Leader 
Matt Wilson 

 

Doxology 
Hallelujah, Praise Jehovah 

 
 

Welcome 
Andrew Chance 
 
Here I Am To Worship 
 
 

Prayer 
Ethan Hudgeons 
 
 

I Stand Amazed 
I Stand In Awe Of You 
How Deep The Father’s Love 
 
 

Communion/Offering 
Terry Kelly 
 

Blue Skies And Rainbows 
(Children’s Offering) 
Lord, Reign In Me 
 
 

Message 
Nathan Jorgenson 

 
 

I Surrender All 

 
 

Shepherd’s Blessing 
Anthony Spencer 
 

……………………………………………………………………… 

Attended Nursery available in Room 106, 
intended for babies in the two year old class 
and younger. This is available during the 
entire worship service. 
 
Children's Church available in Room 211, for 
ages 3 through kindergarten. Parents can 
take their children upstairs after the children's 
offering & pick them up immediately after 
worship service concludes. 

11.24.2024 
 

C O N N E C T I N G  P E O P L E  T O  J E S U S  A N D  O N E  A N O T H E R ,   
W H I L E  S E R V I N G  G O D  T O G E T H E R

3249 W Mt Comfort Rd, Fayetteville, AR 72704       www.mountcomfort.org          479-442-9171 

Upcoming Events 

Nov 27-29 
Office Closed for Thanksgiving 
Wed @ Noon through Friday 

Dec 8 
Children’s Christmas Program and  
Finger-Food Potluck @ 5:00pm 

Dec 27-28 
Youth Group Lock-In 
7:00pm—7:00am 

Nov 27 
Combined Devo at 6:30pm 
No Classes 

Dec 25 No Services 

Dec 24 
Candlelight Service 
@ 5:00pm 

May the blessings of Thanksgiving 
fill your heart and home  

with joy . 



Prayer List 
Prayer Requests will be printed on this list for up to 3 weeks at a time, unless further updates are received by 
the church office. Requests can be submitted by email through Thursday mornings to 
office@mountcomfort.org. Thanks! 
 

 
Don Walker is undergoing chemo for acute leukemia in Little Rock. Please pray that 
this treatment works so that he can go on to the next phase of treatments. Please 
no visitors or calls at this time. 
Rebecca Dawdy’s father, Paul Farrar, has beginning signs of Dementia and 
Alzheimer’s. He will have some testing done soon with results to come 
Thanksgiving week. 
Nadine Huddleston will have foot surgery on Dec 3rd. Please pray that everything 
goes well and that she has a speedy recovery. 
Marion Doss has fallen and broken his dominant wrist in two places. He has opted 
to forego surgery. Please pray for his healing and for him to recover comfortably. 
 

Sympathy 
 

Our deepest sympathies are extended to LaDonna Kelley and her family for the loss 
of her brother, Gary Ray, on Wednesday, November 6th. Please keep the Kelleys 
and the Loftins in your prayers. 
 

 
 

Continue to Remember… 
Eddie Kinzer  
Kyle Hunter  
Becky Tyree  
Glen “Pops” Wade 
Lila Campbell 
Lorene Adams  
Jessica Collins 
Kathy Walsh 

Harold Shook 
Wendi Super 
Janet Riegle 
Mary Bruce 
 
 

Joe Conley 
Kathy Hayes 
Libby Laninghama 
Jack & Brenda Richardson 
Margie Slasor 
Janice Umberger 

Happy Birthday  
11/26   Joshua Choate 
11/27   Kinsley Hartwig 
             Sandy Mahaffey 
11/28   Grant Gill 
11/29   Jack Bolt 
              Breanna Bynum 
             Teresa Hartwig 
11/30   Brooks Coatney 
              Robin Coker 
 
 
 

12/1     Devin Brewer 
             Elijah Mahaffey 
             Sarah Scroggins 
             Joshua Winn 
 

11/25  Phil & Dian McElroy 

Happy Anniversary  

Those shut in… 



 
Children’s Christmas Program & Finger 
Food Potluck—Sunday, Dec 8th @ 5pm 
We have begun practicing for the annual 
Children's Christmas Program. On 
November 20 & Dec. 4 we will be 
incorporating some of our program 
materials into our Bible class learning time. 
Following the program on December 8th, 
we will enjoy a kid-friendly fellowship meal 
together. Please bring a finger food to 
share! 
 
Chili for a Claus Luncheon and 
Toy Drive Results 
This year, the Youth Group’s chili luncheon 
sponsored six local kids in foster care by 
fulfilling their Christmas wish lists.  We are 
also collecting money and item donations 
for a “toy drive” to bless teens during this 
difficult time in their lives through the CASA 
Program.  
Suggested items for the “toy drive” portion 
of this product include  

· Gift cards of all varieties and 
denominations 

· Remote control cars 

· Sports equipment 

· Arts and crafts 

· Fidget or stress toys 

· Beauty and bath products 

· Bluetooth speakers and headphones 

· Water bottles & tumblers 

· Board games for older kids 
 
Thanks to your incredible generosity, we 
raised $4,791.00 during the chili luncheon. 
Thank you!!! 
 
 

 
Pleasant Valley Ladies Day 
February 22, 2025 from 9am-2pm 
Save the Date! The ladies of the Pleasant 
Valley congregation in Van Buren are 
hosting a Ladies Day on Feb 22 from 9am-
2pm. The speaker will be Erynn Sprouse, co
-creator of “Come Fill Your Cup” on the 
topic of “Riding the Fence.”  
 
Thank You 
Mt Comfort Family,  
Thank you so very much for the love and 
support you’ve shown me and my family at 
the death of my mom, Dorothy Rubart. Your 
phone calls, texts, cards and food have 
been a blessing!  
 
Thanks for being my family! 
-Jackie Beall & Family 
 
Holiday Dates for Services 
Wed. Nov 27 – Combined Devo in the 
Auditorium from 6:30-7:30pm. No classes. 
Tues. Dec 24 – Candlelight Service from 
5:00-5:45pm 
Wed. Dec 25 – No Services 
Wed. Jan 1 – Combined Devo in the 
Auditorium from 6:30-7:30pm. No classes. 

News and Notes 
 

Thank you for joining the  Mt Comfort Church of Christ in worship today! We’re glad you are here. 



Razorbacks for christ 
608 N Storer 

Fayetteville AR 72701 
www.razorbacksforchrist.com 

 
 
 
  
 
 

Sunday 
Bible Class 9:00am  

“Seeing Jesus” 
Life Group 5:00pm 

Monday 
Freshman Dinner & Bible 

Study 6:30pm 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 
V-Ball/Ultimate & Devo @ 

Creekside Park 5:00-8:00pm 
Wednesday 

Bible Class at MC 6:30pm 
Thursday 

Girls and Guys Bible Study 
7:00pm 

 2024 ATTENDANCE RECORDS 

If you would like to send your 
contribuƟon electronically, 
please scan to be taken to our 
Give+ Portal. 

 2024 CONTRIBUTION RECORDS 
Weekly Contribution $15,714.35 

Weekly Budget $20,667.00 

Weekly Average $19,887.63 

Weekly Children’s $44.50 

YTD Children’s $2,119.03 

Total Bldg Cost $1,649,637 +/- 

Remaining  Principal $81,831.00 
Bldg Contributions $670,100.80 

2023 Records 
Weekly Contribution $37,359.11 
Weekly Average $19,421.87 

Building Expansion Project 

Bible Class —— 

Worship 459 

Sunday, Nov 17 

Devo & Bible 173 

  

Wednesday, Nov 20 

Our Shepherds 
Joe Foshe  479-601-2122 

Huston Givens  479-443-2702 

Rich Leonard 479-466-8921 

Mark Mahaffey  479-263-6674 

Allen Morningstar  616-638-1074 

Matt Morningstar 479-790-8428 

Anthony Spencer 479-238-5187 

Kenneth Wilcox 479-422-0673 

Keith Winn 406-591-5163 

To email a shepherd, please send a 
message to 

elders@mountcomfort.org 

Mike Huddleston 479-466-0634 

Rick Hudgeons 479-799-6470 

Our Ministers 
Nathan Jorgenson - Pulpit Minister 

njorgenson@mountcomfort.org 

Justus Bobo - Campus Minister 
jbobo@razorbacksforchrist.com 

C.J. Grimes - Youth Minister 
cjgrimes@mountcomfort.org 

Matt Wilson - Involvement Minister 
mwilson@mountcomfort.org 

Sara Chance - Children’s Minister 
schance@mountcomfort.org 

Glenda Davis LPC, LMFT - Christian Counselor 
www.mtcomfortcounseling.com 

Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:30am to 2:30pm 
office@mountcomfort.org 

  Monday - Friday 
  9:00 am - 1:00 pm 
info@mtcomfortsonshineschool.org 

479-316-4597 
After school care until 5 pm. 

Community Food Pantry 
3281 W Mount Comfort Rd 

Open Wednesdays, 9am - 11am 
Members anytime by appointment 

banford@mountcomfort.org 


